
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

 

Internal Audit Response 

2023 - 2024 
 

The final internal audit report showed that the items noted in the January interim audit had been successfully completed and that there were no further 

items in need of improvement or correction.  

 

There being no notes from the auditor to comment upon, there is no requirement for a response from the Council.  

 


